
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
CONTINUE TO SEPTEMBER 19, 2017 a hearing to consider adoption of a new fee for the
non-franchise solid waste hauler program. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
On August 1, 2017, the Board of Supervisors continued to August 15 adoption of Ordinance
No. 2017-16, which would establish a permit program for specified non-franchised solid
waste haulers. Until the Board takes final action on Ordinance No. 2017-16, no proposals
should be considered regarding the establishment of fees related to the non-franchised solid
waste hauler program. It is, therefore, recommended that the hearing that was noticed for
today to consider establishing a permit fee pursuant to Ordinance No. 2017-16 be continued
to September 19, 2017. 
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Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

ABSENT: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor

Contact:  Marilyn Underwood
(925) 692-2521

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of
the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    August  8, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: William Walker, M.D., Health Services Director

Date: August  8, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: CONTINUE HEARING TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF THE NON-FRANCHISE SOLID WASTE
HAULER PERMIT FEE TO SEPTEMBER 19, 2017


